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                                             Tuesday 2nd April 2024  
 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you 

about the recent update we have received from Mr. Smith 

regarding his charity walk. As you may know, Mr. Smith is 

currently undertaking a challenging walk to raise funds for 

our school's planned playtime developments. We are 

grateful for his dedication and commitment to supporting 

our school. 

 

Mr. Smith has provided us with an update on his progress so 

far. Here is a brief summary of his journey: 

 

Day 1, Monday:   

Mr. Smith set out from the starting 

point in Milngavie, just north of 

Glasgow, at 7am. Unfortunately, he had 

a difficult night trying to sleep on the 

cold and hard metal floor of his van. 

However, undeterred by the challenges, 

he pressed on. As he walked, he left 

behind the outskirts of the town and 

was greeted by the beautiful sight of the 

Scottish Highlands in the distance. He 

spent the night at a campsite near Drymen, enduring the sound of rain beating on his tent 

throughout the night.   
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Day 2: 

Leaving Drymen behind, Mr. Smith 

ventured into a wood that eventually led 

him to Conic Hill, a local landmark known 

for attracting tourists and hikers. He was 

amazed to see a group of twenty to thirty 

French hikers, including young children 

aged 4 and 5, successfully hiking to the top. 

Feeling inspired by their determination, Mr. 

Smith continued his journey.   The path 

then led him to Loch Lomond, where he 

encountered various terrains, including hills 

and valleys. Exhausted but determined, he 

arrived at a lodge for the night around 5pm. 

 

It is not too late to sponsor Mr. Smith should you wish to contribute to this cause. All the 

money raised will be donated to the school via the PTA to support our planned playtime 

developments. We appreciate any support you are able to offer. 

Should you wish to sponsor Mr Smith's walk, please pay directly into the PTA's account. The 

details are provided below. 

Christleton Primary school association 

30-91-92 

02726470 

Please label any donations as WHW. 

 

Once again, thank you for your continued support. I am sure you will join me in wishing Mr 

Smith a successful walk and hopefully some brighter weather! 

 


